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Standard Motor Products is committed to conducting its business in an environmentally
responsible manner. We believe this means emphasizing awareness of the environmental impact
of our operations, such as the use and disposal of regulated and non-regulated materials and
substances, the use of natural resources and the generation of waste, and seeking to identify and
implement appropriate solutions to reduce our impact while achieving our business goals.

We ask that all of our directors, officers and employees be active participants in fulfilling this
commitment, and we will seek to establish and maintain mutually beneficial, long-term
relationships with those business partners who demonstrate a commitment to these principles
as well.

We will strive to achieve this commitment by:

e Implementing and maintaining an Environmental Management System at our facilities
where appropriate to provide a framework for monitoring and evaluating our
environmental performance, and endeavoring to continually improve upon our
environmental performance.

e Empowering our employees, through training, direction and encouragement, to be more
conscious of the potential environmental impact of their individual actions in fulfilling
their duties.

e Directing our employees to implement appropriate solutions to reduce waste and
improve efficiencies.

e Ensuring our compliance with our commitments to our customers and all federal, state
and local environmental laws and regulations that apply to our business operations and
the manufacture, distribution and sale of our products, including those relating to the
transportation, storage, use or disposal of regulated materials, such as chemicals and
hazardous substances.

e Endeavoring to hold our direct suppliers to the same standards embodied herein with
respect to their operations.

Any questions regarding this policy should be directed to the Legal Department at
Legal@smpcorp.com or 718-392-0200.




